
WE HAVE MOVED
We would like to announce that we have now moved to our new premises 

only a 6 minute walk away from the previous premises. 
(located just behind Sainsbury’s) plenty of local carparks.

Please keep an eye on our social media and website for our opening date!

The map below shows the walking route from the old premises to the new premises.

Tel:  01992 587 466
store@kidsconnection.co.uk
www.kidsconnection.co.uk

WE HAVE MOVED TO
Unit 1a
Great Northern Works
Hartham Lane
Hertford
Hertfordshire
SG14 1QW
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